Science

As scientists, we will be learning about
Iivinlg things and their habitats. We will
explore possible ways of grouping a wide
selection of living things that include
animals and flowering plants and non-
flowering plants. We will put vertebrate
animals into groups such as fish, amphib-
ians, reptiles, birds, and mammals; and
invertebrates into snails and slugs,
worms, spiders, and insects. We will also
be using and making simple guides or
keys to explore and identify plants and
animals!
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Geography

Our big question this half term is: How can
we live more sustainably? The children will
explore concepts of sustainable development
through examples that will be familiar to
them in their everyday lives, such as recy-
cling and 'bags for life' at supermarkets.
From these familiar examples, we will re-
flect upon the concept of a resource and
how these can be renewable or non-
renewable.

Spanish

As linguists, we will learn about
the shopping experience in Spain.
Ash Class will learn specific vocab-
ular‘l of fruit, vegetables and
clothes. They will learn key
phrases for asking the questions
needed when going shopping. We
will use role play, where children
will take on the roles of shoppers
and shopkeepers to practice their
Spanish.

Music and Computing
As musicians, we will be linking our
learning to computing by using Cha-
ranga o compose electronic tracks.




